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APR-24-2002 HEP 11:01 AM OCD DISTRICT II FAX NO. 15057489720 P. 02/03 
04/22/02 HON 14:15 FAX 1 508 392 S971 WISER OIL HOBBS NMEI. 8 l 0 0 1 

( W I S E R ; 

April 22,2002 THE WISER OIL COMPANY 
p.o. BOX wee • HOBBS, NM aawi 

Attention- Brian Arrant (Phone) 50«»2-9TO7 
(PAX) 60WflM971 

Dear Brian, 

We are renewing owrewrxlswm^e^ We have comacttd our lawyer Mi. Jim Bruce 
about the paperwork. Hewill WHir^youintt\encBrna«r^ In uw meantime we have shut the well m. 

Thanks, 

O-M. Jones 



APR-24-2002 WED 11:02 AM OCD DISTRICT II 

NEW MEXICO W4ERGY, 
& NATURAL RESOURCES 

FAX NO, 15057489720 P. 03/03 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 south Paohaeo Stratt 
Santo Pe, Naw Mexieo 07508 
(»0S) BIT-71J1 

May 12,1998 

Wiser OU Company 
c/o James Bruce 
P. O. Box 1056 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

NAY 133 
RECEIVED 

OCD - ARTESIA 

Re: Application of Wiser Oil Companyfor administrative approval 
to drill its State ~AZ*WeUNo.3(APlNo.30-01$-29969)toan 
unorthodox bottomhole oil -well location within the Grayburg-
Jackson Pool 10 feet from the South and West lines (Unit M) of 
Section 16, Township 17 South, Range 31 East, NMPM, Eddy 
County, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

My records indicate that this well was drilled by Wiser Qil Company in December 
1997/January 1998. Please submit a copy of the certified directional survey and a schematic of this 
wellbore (see copy of Division form C-103 dated January 7,1998 attached). Please indicate the exact 
location of this wells perforated intervals, top and bottom, and its bottomhole location at totar 
depth. 

Also, were the New Mexico State Land Office and U. S. Bureau of Land Management 
notified of Wiser's proposed lease line agreement? What if any were their reactions or concerns? 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me in Santa Fe at (505) 
827-8185. 

Michael E. Stogner 
Chief Hearing Officer/Engineer 

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
New Mexico State Land Office - Santa Fe 
TJ. S. Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad 


